Ravensbury Community School



Term Newsletter

www.ravensbury.manchester.sch.uk

@RavensburyComm1 Twitter
Search Ravensbury Community School on Facebook pages



Dates for your diary! It's a busy half term

Taster Session Thursday 10th November 2022

Parents and carers are invited in at 10.30am to taste our new Autumn lunch menus.



Nasal Flu Vaccinations Tuesday 15th November 2022

As part of the NHS National Immunisation schedule primary school children can have the nasal flu vaccine. If you have any questions or queries please don't hesitate to get in touch on 0333 358 339

Photographs Thursday 17th November 2022

John Hunt Photographers will be in school on Thursday 17th November to take individual and sibling Photographs

Children in Need Friday 18th November

Children are asked to donate 50p to charity and come to school dressed in spots



Pupil Progress Evening Week beginning 28th November



Pupil progress meetings with parents and carers will take place during this week. This is an important event which allow parents and carers to discuss their child's strengths and areas for development, share concerns, and take an active part in their education.

Reception Admissions for September 2023

The deadline for applications for Reception places for September 2023 is **Monday 16**th **January 2023. Applications need to be submitted to Manchester City Council.** Offers of places to those who applied on-time will receive an offer of a place on 17th April 2023



Further details to follow

Christmas Fair Friday 9th December 3.30-5.30pm

School finishes at 2.30pm

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 9th December

Children are asked to donate £1 to charity and come to school in a Christmas Jumper or something Christmassy



Thursday 1st December and Friday 2nd December

Santa is coming to town!

Christmas performances

Come and celebrate Christmas with the children of Ravensbury! Tuesday 6th December KS1 Christmas Performance Thursday 8th December EYFS Christmas performance Friday 9th December KS2 Christmas Celebration



Monday 12th December EYFS and KS1 Christmas Party Tuesday 13th December KS2 Christmas Party



Wednesday 14th December

The children will have their Christmas Dinner

REMEMBER... Attendance Matters; Every Day Counts



It is important that your child attends school every day poor attendance affects attainment and progress and can affect friendships at school. It is a parent's responsibility to make sure that their child attends school regularly and on time.

Holidays taken during term time will not be authorised and may lead to a fixed penalty notice and/or court action.

Remember your child must not be kept off school:

- if a brother or sister is ill
- to visit relatives,
- * shopping trips
- * birthday treats
- * for holidays



5 minutes late each day = 3 days lost a year! 10 minutes late each day = 6 days lost a year! That is one week of learning time lost each year!



School will close for the Christmas Holidays on Friday 16th December at 2.30pm and will reopen on Wednesday 4th January 2023.

Best wishes Mrs Hughes

Headteacher